RINEYVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL-BASED

 DECISION MAKING COMMITTEE

MINUTES

JULY 12, 2005 

The Rineyville Elementary School-Based Decision Making Council convened in the Conference Room on July 12, 2005.  Meeting was called to order by Mr. Coffey at 1:50.

The following members were present:  Billy Coffey, Helene Harris, Chris Kirkwood, Michelle Winchell and Cathy Yates, Secretary.

RECOGNITION OF VISITORS

The council recognized Martha Brandenburg.

The council decided to table standard agenda until next meeting.

HIRING

Mr. Coffey brought forth a recommendation to hire the following teachers:  Linda Lawson as full time music teacher, and Annette Reasor as Kindergarten teacher.  Ms. Harris made a motion to approve hiring.  Ms. Kirkwood seconded the motion.  Motion carried by consensus.

SUGGESTION FOR RENAMING SCHOOL

Mr. Coffey introduced Martha Brandenburg to the committee.  She is a retired teacher and the granddaughter of H.L. Perkins, who was principal of Rineyville Elementary School for 32 years.  Ms. Brandenburg proposed that we consider incorporating H.L. Perkins’ name in the name of Rineyville Elementary School.  She has received over 200 signatures on a petition to do so.  After some discussion, Mr. Coffey suggested that the committee determine  the  protocol for proceeding with this proposition.

ADJOURNMENT

Ms. Harris made a motion to adjourn.  Ms. Winchell seconded the motion.  Motion carried by consensus.  Meeting adjourned at 2:15
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